
 

 

Project Equipment: 

 Fire suits 

 Radios and chest harnesses 

 Backpack pumps 

 Water bags 

 Drip torches 

 Drones and additional technology 

Your Support Will:  

 Open up more opportunities for students to 
take the Forest Fire Management course 

 Improve safety 

 Enhance learning experiences 

 Provide research and outreach  

     opportunities for landowners 

February 21, 2018 

Questions, additional information or  to make a donation contact  

Heather Crozier at  334-844-2791 or vannhea@auburn.edu 

The Forest Fire Management course is a  

valuable course for forestry, wildlife, and  

natural resources students.  Over the last  

year the enrollment has doubled creating   

a need for additional equipment and  

technology.  The goal for this project is  

$25,000. Gifts of support will be  

matched 1:1 up to an additional $25,000.  


